
NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

CARROLLWOOD VILLAGE 
HOMEOWNERS  
ASSOCIATION 

SEPTEMBER MONTHLY 
MEETING 

OF THE 

 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
6:00P.M. 

Monday-October 5, 2020 
 

And will be held via Zoom Online 
Video/Audio Conferencing 

 

Please email ahead to confirm and 
obtain an access code: 

thevillage@greenacre.com or 
vchandler@greenacre.com  


